
    

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 2 Week 9 17th June 2021 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 
 

Term 2 Ends 
Friday 25th June 

ACTING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Science Day! What a great way to start our first day back at school on Friday after two 
weeks of online learning! How could we not love the costumes worn by the children, 
and staff, and in particular the Foundation teachers? There were many happy faces as 
they enjoyed an online science presentation and the numerous science experiments 
being trialled and enjoyed throughout the morning. 

A big thank you again to the STEAM team, especially Louise Wood, Ross Toogood and 
Sam Wang. We were thrilled to be able to make this special day happen (on very short 
notice) and very grateful to parents and carers for assisting their children to engage 
with the dress up theme. 

School Reports 

Reports will be online on the last Wednesday of this term, 23rd June. These can be 
found on  your Compass app. Parents will have an opportunity to read and discuss the report with their child prior to 
Parent-Carer/Teacher Discussions which will be held in week two of Term 3, 19th July – 23rd July. 

Parent-Carer/Teacher Discussions are an important and integral part of student reporting. Please make time to meet 
with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress and ways we can work together to support further learning over the 
second half of the year.  

Bookings for Discussions will be available online via Compass. Follow the Conferences tab and select an available time 
that suits. 

Covid Restrictions 

We are awaiting the DET Guidelines for the new Covid restrictions for schools to hopefully be able to continue the 
journey toward opening up to our community. We do however know that masks will not need to be worn outside as 
of midnight tonight. As soon as we have the new guidelines, we will convey these to the community through Compass. 

New Buildings 

Every day brings us closer to the commencement of our Capital Works at THPS! We continue to meet regularly with 
our architects as we fine-tune our new school building. Last night at our meeting, the School Councillors were able to 
watch a 3D fly through of the exterior and interior of the new building. It was an amazing experience to be able to see 
drawings turn into a model and we look forward to sharing some of the incredible design with the community. The 
new buildings are modern and functional and the technology that allows us to view all this, is incredible! In the 
meantime, I have included a few snaps of what the new building will look like.  

 

 

9850 1796 



Attitudes to Schools Survey for Year 4-6 Students 

We value student voice as a means to improving student engagement, wellbeing, and quality instruction, and are 
conducting a survey to find out what your child thinks of our school.  

The AtoSS is an annual student survey offered by the Department of Education and Training to assist our school to 
gain an understanding of students' perceptions and experience of school. Students will be asked about their thoughts 
and feelings in relation to their school, their learning, peer relationships, bullying and life in general.  

Your child will complete the survey online during school hours using a purpose built secure online survey tool.  It is 
important to note that we are not in any way “testing” your child. Your child will be provided with a unique login to 
complete the survey. The student login is an assigned identifier that may be used to link data for statistical and research 
purposes only. All responses to the survey are kept anonymous in the response file. Personal identification data will 
not be recorded in the survey response file. This ensures that the confidentiality of your child’s responses is protected 
at all times.  

The survey results will be reported back to the school in an aggregate form throughout the survey period. All survey 
data that is made available in reports are for groups of students only so that no individual student can be identified. 
Data suppression rules are used for schools with low student numbers per year level. 

If you would like more information, please speak to Jeanette Breen or visit:   

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/data-collection-surveys/guidance/attitudes-school-survey 

Enrolments 

If any of our current families are yet to enrol their child in foundation for 2022, please contact the office for an 
enrolment form. Spaces are filling fast. 

NAIDOC Week 
Next week, our students and teachers will be engaging in conversation and learning that build’s awareness on 
Indigenous culture and perspective. This is part of NAIDOC week, a national celebration of Aboriginal Australia, 
Topics to be explored include: 

 Indigenous Australian Culture 
 Welcome to Country Vs Acknowledgment of Country 
 Cook’s arrival: Two perspectives 
 Theme of NAIDOC week 

We are hoping your kiddies come home with lots to share and encourage you to join in the conversation to help 
increase awareness around Indigenous Australians.  
Andrew Veal 

Acting Principal 



Last Friday we turned the spotlight on science with our whole school ‘Science Day’ event. The topic for the day was 
‘Oceans’ and our students spent time building their knowledge and curiosities through experiments. Students and 
teachers dressed up, we had pirates, whales, penguins and even a giant squid! Each year level enjoyed an incursion 
run by Fizzics Education and our older students went deep undersea through our VR headset system. A big thank you 
to the organisers of the day, our STEAM team! It was a great way to return after lockdown and a big thank you to our 
families for supporting the day as well! 

     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Foundation Enrolments 2022 
Places are filling up fast in our foundation classes for 2022.  If you are an existing family with a younger sibling or know 
of other families wanting to enrol, please contact the office to collect an enrolment form or book a school tour on 
9850 1796. 

PRODUCTION COSTUMES 
Could all students please hand in your costume items labelled with your name and grade to your classroom teacher 
no later than next Friday 18th June. 
Please note, if your child has brand new shoes that they only require for the performance, they can bring them in with 
the clothing attire . But if they want to wear their black shoes in the meantime (e.g. are school shoes or runners), they 
do not need to hand in the shoes with their clothing. Thank-you.' 
Sylvia Petrovska 
Performing Arts 

PARENT SOCIAL NIGHT AND ACTIVE-A-THON - POSTPONED 
Unfortunately we had to postpone our community social night Disco 

Bingo and the Active-a-thon due to the lockdown. We will keep you 

posted with new dates.  

We are hoping to run the Active-a-thon on a Friday in the next few 

weeks/early next term, depending on what happens with the 

restrictions. 

Special lunch orders from postponed Active-a-thon – will be delivered last day of term 

Any Bakers Delight lunch orders made for the postponed active-a-thon will be delivered to school for lunch next Friday 

25th June, the last day of term. No new orders can be made for this lunch delivery. 

Bakers Delight Lunch Orders 
We have partnered with our local Macedon Bakers Delight to offer Tuesday lunch orders for our families. Please use 
the link to order http://bit.ly/thps-lunches . 20% of each order will be donated back to our school. Orders close each 
week at 5pm on Sunday, and will be delivered to school before lunchtime. (You will still need to send something for 
recess to school with your child). 
P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2021 

Term 2 

Wednesday 23rd June School Reports via COMPASS 

Friday 25th June End of Term 2 – Students  Dismissed 2.30pm 

Term 3 
Monday12th July Term 3 Begins 

Wed 18th – Fri 20th August Year 3/4 Camp to Forest Edge 

Friday 20th August Year 1/2 CERES Excursion 

Friday 17th September  Term 3 Ends 

TERM DATES 2021 

Term 2 Ends  Friday 25th June - 2.30pm 

Term 3 Monday 12th July to Friday 17th September 

Term 4 Monday 4th October to Friday 17th December 

Pupil Free Days 
Monday 24th May 

Monday 1st November 

http://bit.ly/thps-lunches
mailto:thpspaf@gmail.com


 
 

  



  



 



 
  



 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
User Tips 

Student Absences 

If your child will be absent from school please record their absence on COMPASS. 

- On your smart phone 

1. Press the “Add Attendance Note” tab 

If you have more than 1 child at the school select the absent child 

2. Tap on ‘Reason’ – and select an option. (illness, parents’ choice etc.) 

(Details/Comments field is optional) 

3. Tap on Start Date and End Date (change if necessary) 

4. Press ‘Add Attendance Note’ 

Complete this process before 10.30am on the day of their absence 

Recording Extended Absences 

If your family is going on holidays please record your child’s absence using the same process as above before the absence 
date. (Adjust the Start Date and End Date accordingly) and email your child’s class teacher and the school office. 

Absence Notifications 

An SMS will be sent at 10.30am to all children recorded as ‘Unexplained’. If you receive an SMS, please update the absence 
on COMPASS or call the school office. 

COMPASS Notifications 

Notification are sent via the app and email. To ensure you receive all notifications go to the settings on your phone and 
select “Enable Notifications”. 

Late Arrivals Early departures 

Late arrivals and early departures are recorded on the School Kiosk as your child arrives and departs the school via the 
office.  Do not record these on Compass. 

School reports 

Semester reports can be accessed by selecting your child’s photo and pressing on the “Reports “tab 

Booking Teacher Conferences (Parent Teacher Interviews) 

1. Tap on the icon on the top left corner of your app   

2.  Select Conferences and follow the tabs to book a time with your childs teacher. 

Events Consent (Incursions, Excursions, Permissions) 

1. Tap on the icon on the top left corner of your app   

2. Choose “Events” tab and follow the prompts. 

If your family circumstances change, please notify the office so separate family COMPASS accounts can be created.  Personal 
family details will be shared unless we are otherwise notified. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
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Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the 
DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy. 


